Diocesan Members Report October 2023
In March we met as usual at St Nicholas South Gosforth, I invited the Vicar Father Paul Baker who had only been in post for six months, to lead the opening prayers.
Seventeen people attended, sadly only seven of those were actual Diocesan Members.  The remaining nine were M.U. officers plus one supporter who came to help.
Barbara Bailes provided a “Quiet Hour” of reflection, prayer and music.  Everyone enjoyed the 0portunity to experience a time of tranquillity and peace, something all too rare in our busy world.  
Barbara included midday prayers in her presentation, which was followed by our light lunch.
Sadly as always I remain disappointed by the lack of support for Member`s Day. Initially I offered an online meeting in addition to the actual Member’s day but that also brought no response.
However we will meet again on Saturday October 21st in the same venue and at the same time, 10.30 for 11.am start.  Our speaker will be Vicky Hopley who spent a number years working as an Optician in a Christian Hospital in Madagascar.
Sylvia Hickey   D.M.  Co-Ord` 
